
From: Michael Jarvin
Sent: 20/02/2025 7:49:47 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Positive  DA2024/1216 - Submission of Support

Dear Council,

As an active boater in Middle Harbour for over 20 years, I fully support the proposed
upgrades to North HarbourD Marina under DA2024/1216. The removal of swing moorings and
creation of a 50m-wide navigation channel will greatly improve safety for small craft, including
kayaks and dinghies, in an area that is currently overcrowded.

The addition of modern dinghy and kayak storage in place of the outdated slipway is a
necessary improvement that aligns with environmental standards while ensuring better
access for the boating community. The revised proposal maintains a reasonable balance
between infrastructure upgrades and minimal impact on the surrounding area.

I support this proposal and encourage its approval.
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